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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR
IN RESPECT OF

CONNECTED AND DISCLOSEABLE ACQUISITION
AND AN ISSUE OF NEW SHARES

Reference is made to the announcement of Beijing Enterprises Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 29 July 2013 relating to the captioned transaction of the Company and the announcement 
of the Company dated 20 August 2013 relating to the delay in despatch of the circular (the 
“Circular”) for the captioned transaction of the Company (the “Announcements”). Unless 
otherwise defined or the context otherwise requires, terms used herein shall have the same 
meanings as those defined in the Announcements.

The Company is currently conducting its roadshow to understand the views of investors in 
respect of the Acquisition. As additional time is required for the Company to process the views of 
investors, the despatch of the Circular will be postponed to on or before 18 October 2013.
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